Slippery Rock Township Supervisors Minutes for: 1st CDBG Public Hearing 4/22/19

Chairman, Paul Dickey called the 1st public hearing for FFY 2019 CDBG to order at 2:30 p.m. In attendance were Supervisors Terry Doerr and John Hines, planner, Rick Grossman, and three members of the public.

Wendy Leslie, Butler County Grant Coordinator, addressed the board:

- 1. Preparation of the 2019 CDBG application has started,
- 2. No indication of the 2019 allocations, but should be similar to 2018 CDBG,
- 3. Projects must meet the low to moderate income,
- 4. Township needs to consider the 3 year activity plan, a discussion ensued:
 - a. Housing rehabilitation
 - b. Slum/Blight house removal
 - c. Recreation need trails

Public Testimony – none

Paul Dickey made a motion to adjourn the public hearing at 2:42 p.m. John Hines seconded and the motion carried unanimously.

Chairman, Paul A. Dickey

Secretary

Vice-chairman, John W. Hines

Date approved